
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 12 Students 

Our Ref: 87744412 

14 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Post-18 Destinations 

During CP sessions, students are receiving vital information about Post-18 destinations. They are 

starting to explore the range of apprenticeships and university courses on offer. It is important that 

students attend these sessions until the end of term as they will be starting applications for their 

chosen pathway. By the end of the summer term, students will have completed the following during 

form time: 

• Signed up to UCAS Hub to search for apprenticeships and university courses. 

• Created a CV for apprenticeship applications. 

• Started a UCAS application. 

• Signed up to apprenticeship providers. 

• Drafted a personal statement needed for applying for jobs and university. 

A reminder that all students are expected to attend the Post-18 visit to the University of Hull on 

Friday 28 June. Although this is at a university, this is also relevant to students wishing to apply for 

apprenticeships and degree apprenticeships. If you have not done so already, please complete the 

Microsoft Form at your earliest convenience. https://forms.office.com/e/GhpGGeRb74  

I would like to thank you for your continued support in this matter. If you have any queries, then 

please do not hesitate to contact us here at the school. Equally, students are able to speak to a 

member of the Sixth Form team. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Paul White 

Director of Sixth Form 

https://forms.office.com/e/GhpGGeRb74

